
Report of the Committee on Conduct - AGM 2024

Submitted by: Signy Lynch

Members: Selena Couture, Andy Houston, Signy Lynch and (NEW/incoming)
Jessica Watkin

The committee on conduct continues to monitor our individual and committee
email addresses for inquiries regarding the conduct of our members—including
those that are more casual and official complaints.

CATR members are encouraged to reach out to us with any queries or concerns.
More information on the conduct committee and our processes is available here on
the CATR website.

- New member: Jessica Watkin was elected as our new member of the
committee, beginning to put into practice the appointment procedure the
committee proposed last year. Welcome to the committee, Jess!

- Conference: This year, due to a packed conference schedule that would
likely result in low turnout, we elected not to hold an official conduct event
at this year’s conference. Instead our plan was to engage in strategic pop-ups
and drop in sessions to ensure a better and broader engagement with the
membership. This is part of our longer term goal to increase the committee’s
visibility. These plans are presently somewhat in doubt as the committee has
concerns about engaging in events on the McGill campus.

- Additional members:We are still hoping to see additional members
appointed, including an outside ombudsperson, and the CATR Equity
Officer (when one is appointed by the board).
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